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     Head Teacher’s Comments 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We have had a wonderful week. There has been a magical atmosphere around school; we are thrilled that we have been rated 

Second Best Primary School in Cumbria 2022 (out of 269 schools!!).  Such a wonderful achievement.  

We are very proud to be given this title; all staff work tirelessly to provide the best possible education for our children.  As you 
know, being a small school allows us to offer lots of opportunities for all our pupils. Our curriculum is so enriched, vibrant and 
bursting full of creativity.  Have a look at our ‘newsfeed’ pages on our website to see.  
 
Take a look at the link: 
2022 Best Primary Schools in Cumbria (snobe.co.uk)  
 

Spread the word - we have spaces in all year groups.  
Call 015394 48125 to arrange a look around our lovely little school.  
A new family looked around school this week. The mum said: 'you get such a lovely, warm and welcoming feeling here.  It is true, 
you really are all one big family...'. This sums us up perfectly and makes me very proud of the children and staff.  
 
EYFS and KS1 have started their Great Fire of London topic and have been discussing fire safety within school.  
KS2 have started their dance rehearsals for The Brewery Dance Platform. Tickets are not yet available from the box office at the 
Brewery (Kendal), we will let you know when they. They usually do sell out quickly.  
We are performing on Monday 28th March 2022.  
Children in year 5 and 6 have been studying the Titanic in English this week; writing postcards home as a first-class passenger. 
The children's postcards are very descriptive and creative.  Year 3 and 4 have been looking at the features of newspapers and 
will be writing a class paper soon. Watch this space...  
 
Multi sports club, with George, starts tonight, it really is a great opportunity for our children to take part in lots of different 
sports. School is funding half the cost, so it is only £2 per child. The club runs from 15.15 - 16.15. Letters came home last week. 
 
Please remember we offer breakfast club from 8.15 @ £2.50 per child and 
 after school club runs till 17.00 @ £5 per child.  
Contact Mrs Finn in the office for more information.  
 
Please as ever only send your child to school if they are well and not displaying any COVID symptoms. 

We hope you all keep safe, 

 

Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey 

Head of School and Executive Head 
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   ATTENDANCE           

TEDDY AWARD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 96% 

Year 1   100% 

Year 2 95% 

Year3 92%   

Year 4 100%   

Year 5 100%    

Year 6 85% 

Well done R,1,4 
and 5 – great 

job. 

  DIARY – January 2021 
 
Every day - Yr. 6 are invited to school at 8.30am for 
 extra maths. 
 
January 14th Multi Sports starts  3.15- 4.15  
@ £2 per Child.  
 
 
  
 
    
 
 
 

 
 

KS2 started their dance rehearsals with Miss 

Nic for Brewery Dance this week 

 

https://snobe.co.uk/best-primary-schools/cumbria

